
The Sedgeford Historical and 
Archaeological Research Project 
 
Travelling to the SHARP Excavation 
 
 

By Car 

• Head for King’s Lynn via the A17, A47 or A10 and join the A148 that goes around the town.   

• At the roundabout at the junction with the A149 take the exit sign posted Hunstanton.   

• Follow the A149 taking the 1st exit at both the first (south) and second (north) roundabouts 
with the B1440. 

• Follow the A149 until you reach the traffic lights at the junction with the B1454, sign-posted 
Fakenham and Sedgeford - Norfolk Lavender Visitors Centre is on your right. It is essential to 
get in right hand lane ready to turn right here. 

• Turn right here and after approximately two miles you will enter Sedgeford.  Take the second 
turning on the right (Snettisham Road). 

• If you pass the King William IV Pub you have gone too far!  

• In approximately 200 yards this road bears sharply to the right and has a small track directly 
to your left, on the bend.  Take this (which will be signposted SHARP) and it will lead you to 
the campsite.  Tents and our marquee should be visible, on the left, from the Snettisham road. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Travelling from the village of Sedgeford towards Snettisham 



 
By Rail or Bus 
 

Trains from London Kings Cross arrive at King’s Lynn station every hour on Saturdays and National 

Express coaches arrive at the Kings Lynn bus station.  If arriving by train you will need to make your 

way to the bus station, it is a very short walk. After you have left the station, cross the main road and 

go straight along Waterloo St, from there you should see the bus station (which is just across 

another road). 

 

 
 

To get to the pick up point you are looking for the buses to Hunstanton, that go via Heacham. These 

are currently the 34, 35 and 36 buses and they leave fairly regularly. The 35 bus takes a bit more of a 

detour to Sandringham. The bus operator website is https://www.lynxbus.co.uk/bus-

routes/343536/36/ where you can download the latest timetables.  

 

Ask to be dropped adjacent to the TESCO in Heacham, the stop is just after the below landmark (the 

Heacham Social Club), so press the button at this stage.  Most drivers are used to tourists so will 

likely be helpful if asked. Someone will pick you up from there, but you must let us know in advance 

by emailing bookings@sharp.org.uk 
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